
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
     AFFIDAVIT FOR INSTALLATION OF FM DIRECTIONAL ANTENNA 
      For WXXR, Fredericktown, OH 
                 May 15, 2008 
 
This affidavit will serve to confirm the installation of the new WXXR- 
Fredericktown, OH directional antenna was overseen by Greg M. Savoldi, 
Regional Director of Engineering for Clear Channel Radio, Columbus, OH.    
 
The ERI LPX-1E-DA antenna was installed in accordance with the 
manufacturer’s instructions.   The orientation of the antenna, North 264 
degrees East, was confirmed by a state-certified surveyor. 
 
I have been continuously employed in radio broadcasting for 31 years, the 
last 17 years as Chief Engineer of WTVN, Columbus, OH and Regional 
Director of Engineering since 1998.  I have overseen numerous FM antennae 
installations, including panel directional FM antennae, half-wave-spaced FM 
antennae and several directional side-mounted FM antennae.   
 
Greg M. Savoldi 
Regional Director of Engineering 
Clear Channel Columbus 
2323 West 5th Ave – Suite 200 
Columbus, OH  43204 
614-487-2485 
 
 
 
 


